

Dear Parent,

Greetings from the CherryCart family! It is almost a month since the children started their new academic session after a long summer break. We are here with the updates on the events 'n' fun we had in the month of June which brought in spirit of freshness, renewal and joy. Our **Father's day celebration** was the highlight of the month.

Theme of the month

Seasons has been the theme all through the month of June, and what a month it had been!! The children learnt about **Summer** and **Monsoon** in detail. The idea was to introduce children to different types of weather and changes that occur in their environment at different times of the year. The children realised that with the change of seasons not only the weather changes but also the type of food and drink, our clothing, and activities undergo a change.

The children learnt about the sunny days and the things associated with the Summer Season. As part of group activity we made **Toor-Dal Sun craft** for our summer bulletin board. With summer around how could we afford to forget ice-creams! We made ice-cream cones craft where each child was allowed to pick-up their favourite flavours of ice-cream. For our nursery kids we arranged a **Splash Party**! which turned out to be a big hit!

The children learnt that **Monsoon** is a time for playing in the rains, walking with umbrellas, making paper boats, wearing rain-coats and enjoing the rains thoroughly. As part of group activity they made beautiful rain drop prints and colourful umbrellas. The kids also made lovely collages for both the seasons as part of our their home-project.

Special Celebrations

We celebrated our **Red-Day** when all the kids and teachers were dressed in red. As part of food fun they made red jelly and enjoyed plums, cherries, apples and water melon. Children made some bread and butter sandwiches for themselves which enhanced their learning about the shape traingle. We have been learning about sizes and the concept taught this month was **Long & short.**

Father's Day was celebrated with lot of enthusiasm. It was great to see the Dad's at school and with the World's Best Dad crown on their heads, made by their little ones, we are sure all the dad's must have felt on top of the world.

The Nursery children were introduced to pattern writing which will help them in formation of letters and numbers. The children were introduced to the **Phonetic** sounds which will enable them to identify the first sound in words. It will not only accelerate your child's language development but also will help your child to learn to read and spell fast.



The CherryCart Chill - Our Parent - Teacher meeting

Our preschoolers are having a great time learning and exploring and they are waiting to show you all their work.

So Please! Mommy and Daddy!

Do not forget the Parent - Teacher meeting on 16th July, Saturday.

Letters of the Month li & Ss

Shape of the month Traingle Number of the month

Colour of the month Red

Did you know?

June 21st is considered the first day of summer and also the longest day – as on this day the Northern Hemisphere receives more sunlight than on any other day of the year.

The word monsoon comes from the Arabic word mausim, which means weather.

This Monsoon enjoy with your child!

Surprise your kids by taking them outside during a gentle summer shower. Dance around with them, catch raindrops in your mouth, and jump in all the puddles.

Focus for the next month

Birds
Concept: Above and Under